
CANRIG DRILLING TECHNOLOGY LTD

 PRODUCT BULLETIN NUMBER: 17

DATE: July 13, 1993

SUBJECT: Safety Retention of Electrical Plugs

SERIAL NUMBERS: 002, 004, 006, 007, 008

DISCUSSION: It is necessary to prevent accidental disconnection of the electrical plugs
where the service loop cables connect to the top drive unit.

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that safety retainers be installed on the subject plugs at
all times.  On the Camlok plugs on the power cable, use a small bolt to
prevent the horseshoe pin from falling out.  On the Pyle plugs, use a small
wire through one of the holes provided in the retainer nut.  Tie the wire so as
to prevent the nut from loosening.

INFORMATION:
For further information contact: Field Operations Manager

Canrig Drilling Technology Ltd.
14703 FM 1488
Magnolia, Texas  77354
Phone:  281.259.8887
Fax:  281.259.8158
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